
August 2023 

 

  
 

End-of-Sale Notice 
Products affected: Cable gland “CAPCON” Slit type OA-W36-***RS 

 

Dear Customer 

 

This is to inform you of the end-of-sale of our cable gland “CAPCON” OA-W36-***RS.  
We had to decide discontinuance these products due to aging of production equipment. Please 
accept our warmest thanks for your long-time use.  
Your understanding and continued business are highly appreciated. 

 

1. Affected products 

    Cable gland “CAPCON” OA-W Slit type  

- OA-W36-***RS 

 

     

2. Affected models (12 models) 

 

OA-W36-1352RS OA-W36-1352RSC1 OA-W36-1352RSB 

OA-W36-1352RSE OA-W36-1352RSEC1 OA-W36-1352RSEB 

OA-W36-1353RS OA-W36-1353RSC1 OA-W36-1353RSB 

OA-W36-1353RSE OA-W36-1353RSEC1 OA-W36-1353RSEB 

 

3. End of sale date 

End of December 2023 

 

3. Replacement 

   Not available 

 

 
For further details, please contact us at info-cs@ohm.co.jp. 
 
 
 
 
OHM Electric Co., Ltd. 

 
Kazumi Ishikawa 
General Manger, Wiring Accessories Div. 
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